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At DynaQuip Controls, we are committed to promoting safety, sustainability, and 
environmental stewardship in our business operations. We recognize the growing 
concerns about Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS), commonly known as 
“forever chemicals,” due to their persistence in the environment and potential 
health impacts. 

In some of our products, the use of PTFE (polytetrafluoroethylene) and FFKM 
(perfluoroelastomer) is necessary due to their unique properties, which contribute 
to the durability, reliability, and safety of our solutions. These materials enable us 
to meet demanding industry standards and provide superior performance where 
alternative materials may not suffice. However, we are committed to utilizing these 
substances responsibly and at levels that meet or exceed current regulatory 
guidelines. 

We work closely with our suppliers to ensure they share our commitment to 
reducing the use of hazardous substances, and we continuously evaluate our 
products and manufacturing processes to align with environmental best practices. 
Our goal is to provide high-quality products that meet the needs of our customers 
without compromising the well-being of our communities and the environment. 

At DynaQuip Controls, safety and innovation go hand in hand, and we remain 
dedicated to creating solutions that support a sustainable future. 
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